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Comments: I am firmly opposed to allowing ebikes on USFS trails.  Ebikes should be restricted to trails that

currently allow motorcycles, because that's exactly what they are.  They are simply too fast and too dangerous to

be ridden on the same trails where pedestrians and equestrians are present.  


